Photographers

We are looking for ideally two people to fill this position. The volunteer must have their own quality camera for use. 
These volunteers would be available for the opening and closing tournaments and take photos of each team. We also accept donations to HSCA for individual photos. 
The photographer must provide the photos to the soccer coordinator for processing and release the photos for use by HSCA promotion. 
We have approximately 8 teams in HSCA and more with the inclusion of other community associations in the ICL and ICHL. 
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To apply please contact our Soccer Coordinator, Morgan: soccer@hsca.ca 
